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Mr. Lyle D. Perrigo
Battelle Pacific Northwest Laboratories
Battelle Boulevard
Richland, WA 99352

t Dear Mr. Perrigo:

We have received from General Public Utilities copies of two reports
related to Three Mile Island - Unit 2 decontamination and recommissioning.
These reports are enclosed for your review and comment. This will
constitute partial fulfillment of the work identified under Task 7 of
FIN No. B-2281, " Decontamination Effects on Radwaste Systems."

Completion of your review and submittal of comments by September 28, 1979
is requested. It is also requested that carbon copies of your coments
be sent to R. H. Vollmer, Director and John T. Collins, Deputy Director,
Three Mile Island - 2 Support, USNRC, P. O. Box 311 Middletown, PA,
17057. Please also return the copies of the reports to Mr. Vollmer..

Sincerely,
/

'I
'

donaldE.Solberg,ProgramMa ger
Systems Performance Branch
Division of Safeguards, Fuel Cycle

and Environmental Research
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research

Enclosures:
1. GPU News Release, 7/16/79
2. TMI Fact Sheet

,

3. TMI2 - Highlights of a " Planning,

Study," 8/13/79
4. GPU/TMI-0023,7/13/79
5. TMI-2 Initial Planning Study,

7/2/79

cc w/o enclosures: R. H. Vollmer, NRR
J. T. Collins, NRR ,
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